TED SWINDLEY PRODUCTIONS, INC.

28 January 2004

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am writing this letter to recommend to you Mr. Gary John LaRosa. As author of the musical,
“Always...Patsy Cline”, I have observed Mr. LaRosa excellent work on two productions of my show,
and will certainly recommend him to direct future productions of it.

I find him to be dedicated to his craft, thorough in his preparation, and clear in his communication.
He works extremely well with actors, designers, and technicians alike.

I also believe because of this passion for the theatre that his career will go far.

Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. I trust that you will give Gary John
LaRosa your most serious consideration.
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